
WILLIAM T. BEYER

"The force of merit makes his way"
In this quiet senior boy there are qualities of
sincerity, consideration for others, and dependa-
bility of which too many of us are not aware.
"Bill" hopes to enter the engineering field.

Moonglowers; Orchestra; Band Vice-President.

ALBERT BIENSTOCK

"A robe of silence, a crown of integrity"
" A l " came to Scotch Plains from Newark in his
Junior year and was soon adjusting himself like a
native. He plans to study engineering and his
policy of hard work will be boon in college.

JUDITH LYNN BRAGDON

"In tune with life"
"Judy1' can always be found in the center of a
group of happy, laughing people. This girl posses-
ses a bouncy sense of humor that's sure to keep
her life and the lives of those around her on a
cheery note.

F.T.A.; Senior Chorus; G.A.A.; Spanish Club;
Junior Play; Student Council; Library Council;
Girls' Citizenship Institute.

BARBARA JOAN BRAUN
11 'Tis not true that tall girls

have empty heads"
In saying farewell to "Bobbie'' we can only hope
that she will gain the respect of people outside
as she has in school. Not only has she shown
considerable promise in the classroom, but has
proven herself an athlete. "Bobbie" expects to
attend college as a physical education or busi-
ness major.

G.A.A. President; Library Council Vice-President;
Service Club; Spanish Club; Student Council;
Junior National Honor Society.
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